
 

 

 

 

 

Commercial Transportation and Maintenance (CDL) Program 

Student Testing Procedures for Alcohol and Controlled Substances. 

 

In accordance with federal regulations, all applicants to be enrolled in the Commercial Transportation 

and Maintenance (CDL) program will be tested for alcohol and controlled substances.  Students will also 

be subject to federally mandated random drug/alcohol screening.  If test results are positive at any time, 

the applicant will not be accepted into the program and will not be allowed to re-apply for the 

Commercial Transportation and Maintenance (CDL) program as indicated in the procedures in this 

packet. 

 

I understand that if I test positive on any tests for alcohol and/or controlled substances, I 

will be withdrawn from entry or withdrawn from continuing in the program, unless or 

until the SAP process as required by law is completed.  I understand that a positive test 

result will be reported  to the FMCSA Clearinghouse as required by DOT regulations. A 

violation will remain on the Clearinghouse for at least 5 years, or until I have completed 

the SAP’s follow-up testing plan, whichever is later. I also understand that tuition and fee 

refunds will be consistent with the Grays Harbor College Administrative Procedure 

501.01. 

 

 

 

 

               

Name        Phone Number 

 

 

               

Address 

 

 

               

Date      Student Signature 

 

Do you have a valid Washington Driver’s License?     Yes No 

 

License No.       

 

 

 

               

Date 

 




